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Our 90th year is 

now well underway 

as you can see 

from all the photos 

in this issue and 

many more that have been 

posted on our new Instagram 

account. Follow us on Insta-

gram to see our members 

learning #SkillsForLife while 

still having fun and adventure. 

Thank you to all our amazing 

volunteers (young leaders and 

adults) that give up their time 

to make this possible. Weôre 

always looking for new        

volunteers to join our team. 

Previous Scouting experience is 

not required. With full support 

and training, you can experi-

ence the fun, friendship and 

adventure of Scouting for your-

self. Please contact 

gsl@8thworthing.org.uk if you 

can help us.  Paul (GSL) 

 
 

 

8th Worthingôs 90th Anniversary 

This year 8th Worthing Sea Scout Group celebrates it's 90th      

anniversary. We will be commemorating this important year in a 

number of ways. One of which is to hold a Group Camp for every 

Beaver, Cub, Scout, Explorer and Leader in the Group. This will be 

a very big event. Group Camp The Group Exec approved Ã5,000 to 

subsidise Group Camp  

The Camp will be held at     

Blackland Farm.  Situated in the      

glorious Sussex countryside, 

Blackland Farm is a multi-purpose 

activity centre. It is located on a 

120-acre site, comprising wood-

land and grassed areas. Facilities 

include onsite shop and toilet/

shower blocks allocated to each 

site. Activities available include 

abseiling, aeroball, archery, assault course, boulder wall, bungee 

trampoline, climbing walls (indoor and outdoor), crate challenge, 

grass sledges, high ropes, kayaking, low ropes, maze, mountain 

biking, open canoeing, orienteering, rifle shooting, rock climbing, 

team building, trails, tunnels and zip wire. We will also be running 

our own additional activities and competitions. Catering will be 

done centrally to maximise activity time. Transport won't be pro-

vided. Please share lifts to reduce traffic. Everyone will get an 

event t-shirt.  

For more information on the site visit: www.blacklandfarm.org.uk  

90th Anniversary Badge Competition 

had 82 entries! Chairman Roger Green, 

Deputy Chairman Mark Anderson, Paul 

Chaplain and Jacky Green had a very 

difficult task choosing the winner but 

eventually the decision was unani-

mous. The entries were so good we 

decided to have a Best Beaver, Best 

Cub, Best Scout and Best Explorer. 

Well done to them all. For the first time 

the winner is an Explorer Scout.    

Congratulations to Rachel Usher.  
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Raising Money for Local CharityðFiona Body (Otter) 

In September Starboard beavers held a log chew and voted on which charity our colony would sup-

port for this year. It was voted that we would support Worthing Churches Homeless Project which is a 

local charity and without exception all our Beavers had seen the homeless in our Worthing streets. 

 

We invited a lady to come and talk to the Beavers and it was interesting that when asked what the 

beavers thought was important for a homeless person to have 4 of our beavers said ñan x-boxò!!! It 

was impressed on the Beavers that many homeless people are in that situation due to life problems-

not by choice. 

 

We then asked our Beavers/parents to provide at least one item from a Christmas list the   Homeless 

Project had listed on their web site. Shower gel, deodorant, single tooth brushes, toothpaste, socks, 

gloves, scarves and many more personal items. 

 

The response was amazing and the Beavers had also asked their parents for any warm clothes in 

good condition which they no longer used. They were advised to ask their parents before they 

pinched clothes out of their parents wardrobes. Donôt want to give away Dads best suit! 

 

We then bagged up and boxed up our 

collection and took them to their 

warehouse in Decoy Road and the  

donations were gratefully received. 

The Beavers had composed a note for 

us to put on the donation as per   

photos. 

 

Many thanks to our parents for their 

support in this activity. 

 

Otter  

Now on Instagram! 

To continue to celebrate 8th Worthingôs 90th Anniversary every section 

has been challenged to take a photo of every meeting and every event 

they hold throughout 2018 and post it on Instagram. At the end of the 

year the plan is to  make a montage video and a photo book to commemorate all the fun and       

adventure we have in our 90th anniversary year!   

To follow 8th Worthing on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/8thworthing/  #8thworthing90  

https://www.instagram.com/8thworthing/



